## Chi Alpha Campus Ministries July 2015 Update

## **Dear Gregg**,



REACH THE UNIVERSITY CONFERENCE (RUI) COACH TRAINING COHORT II JUNE 8-12, 2015

Key Chi Alpha leaders from across the nation participated Chi Alpha's Life-Coach Training Cohort II from June 2014 through June 2015. The on-site training consisted of two three-day conferences held at Drury University in Springfield, MO.

Gregg attended both of these events to assist in the training. Chi Alpha's goal is to build their organization with a "coaching culture". Life-Coach skills have application in every area of ministry and leadership development.

These skills enable leaders to empower those they work with to accomplish their greatest potential through God's calling, gifts and design on their life. It's so exciting to work with these leaders and see them develop their coaching skills.

Throughout the training year, Gregg hosted 6 on-line conference call/trainings for further skill development. Additionally, each leader had to work with 5 individuals to achieve 20 coaching hours of experience. They also had to write 3 book reports. Gregg then, reviewed 60 reports and provided feedback.

At RUI this June, it was encouraging to hear affirmations from many in the cohort. Several leaders shared appreciation for the impact Gregg had with their coaching training.

## **PRAYER**

Please pray for Gregg as he'll be attending Chi Alpha's national gathering called Campus Missions Conference (CMC) July 12-18, 2015 in Phoenix, AZ. About 900 are currently registered. Pray for God's Spirit to minister powerfully to all in attendance. Pray for the Lord to use Gregg strategically to encourage and minister to other leaders.

Please pray for Gregg's website project. The design and web forms are currently being created for his training materials. This website will expand the reach and effectiveness to continue training missionaries globally on-line.

Please pray for Gregg and Erin regarding financial support. Gregg will be working extensively over the next several months to develop new ministry partner funding due to attrition.

Please pray for good physical health for our family as well. Thx!

## HAVE A VERY BLESSED AND ENJOYABLE SUMMER!

Thank you for your investment in the next generation of front-line career missionaries on university campuses!

Yours for the souls of collegians~



Gregg & Erin Glutting Chi Alpha Campus Ministries National Support Coaching Specialist

Chi Alpha Campus Ministries, 2111 Pine Ridge Dr #G, Jenison, MI 49428

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by gdglutting@sbcglobal.net in collaboration with



Try it free today